
 

 

 

First of all I’d like to thank for providing this opportunity. The proposed 

changes in the Real Estate industry will definitely be beneficial overall. I 

strongly agree and support the new regulations as they will not only 

benefit the industry but at the same time individuals as well who want 

to pursue a successful career in this industry and make themselves a 

good fortune.  

This will also equip them with adequate and necessary skills required in 

this field such as honesty, dignity, commitment, ethics, etc. As per my 

opinion and experience, an agent must have above mentioned skills in 

order to generate great results and positive outcome which can only 

come with proper education and more importantly appropriate 

experience.  

Another thing that I’d like to state here is that for anyone to gain an 

Estate Agent License, the most important requirement should be that 

they have to work FULL TIME for a certain period of time so that they 

gather all the expertise to run an agency successfully without any 

conflicts and minimal complaints. Last but not the least, it is a highly 

appreciable initiative to maintain and uphold the reputation of this vast 

industry which has been and will support economy of this great nation 

for years to come! 

 

Thanks & regards  


